
 

Vice-President’s Report 
 

 

CABO/CBOC Meetings 

Neil Donnelly and I attended the CABO Annual General Meeting in Halifax in 
September.  Updates as per the Presidents report.  

Executive Planning Session 

Brad Smith and I are leading a committee to help promote the benefits of SABO and 
CABO in rural locations. The purpose of this committee is to establish a 
communications link between SABO & CABO and the rural locations. It is also to 
provide an inventory of benefits that SABO can offer. Early planning has begun and we 
are currently looking for representatives from rural locations to join our committee. If you 
are interested in joining us, please contact me directly.  

SABO Superclinic 

Our next Superclinic is scheduled for 2017. The executive will begin planning for this 
event shortly. The clinic will most likely be hosted in Saskatoon. As part of my role, I will 
be helping to lead the organization of this event. Should you have any suggestions for 
sessions or content, please let me know.  

Conclusion 

I would like to thank the membership for all their hardwork and dedication to the sport of 
basketball. As officials, we are often in a thankless job. As such, let me take the 
opportunity to thank all of you directly. Have a great summer. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mitch Strom 
SABO Vice-President 


